
 
 

 
 

Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761. 
Ph: 02 9832 8555 Fax: 02 9832 8724 

Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

YEAR 6 CAMP – CANBERRA  
 

Dear Parent / Caregiver, 
 
Your child is invited to attend a three day, two night camp to Canberra from Monday 29 June to Wednesday 1 July 2020. 

 
The total cost for the three day camp is $365. This includes most meals, transport and activities. 
 

Possible student activities include visiting: 

• Parliament House 

• National Museum of Australia 

• Questacon 

• CSRIO Discovery Centre 

• Australian Institute of Sport 

• Driving tour of the Embassy and Lodge district 

• Australian War Memorial 

• Mount Stromlo Observations 

• Mount Ainslie Lookout 
 

Deposit of: $100 – only 60 places available. Alternatively, the full amount may be paid. 
 
BALANCE OF $265 MUST BE PAID BY: FRIDAY 5 JUNE 2020 
Payments may be made weekly/fortnightly 
 

Payment/s may be made online, on the school’s website by following the information attached. 
Please enter in the Payment Description Box: Camp6 
Please enter in the Amount Box: $365 (full amount) or $100 (deposit). 
 
If paying by cash: please ensure your child’s NAME/CLASS/AMOUNT PAID/CAMP6 is noted on the front of the envelope. 

 
If you would like your child to attend and a deposit cannot be paid as soon as possible, please contact the office to make and 
alternate arrangement.  

 
A booking has been made for 60 students to attend. The allocations will be on a first in, first served basis. The first 60 students to 
return their permission slips and deposit will secure their place. Please note that any child not making payments by the above 
date/s or not making alternative arrangements, will forfeit his/her place, which will in turn be offered to a student on the reserve 
list. Students will be accompanied by Mr Lindon, Miss Milledge, Mrs Herben and Miss Leckie. 

 

A note seeking information about children on medication, emergency contacts, items needed for this excursion etc., will be sent 
home in the near future. Departure and arrival times will be advised in Term 2. 
 
In accordance with the school’s student behaviour expectations, any student attending this excursion may be withdrawn for 
breaches of school rules. 

 
Any parent/caregiver wishing to apply for financial assistance as a result of financial difficulties is encouraged to do so immediately. 
No student should miss out on this excursion as a result of financial difficulties at home. Please contact the office for details. 

This excursion has the approval of the Principal. 

 
   
Doug Meaney Kevin Lindon 
Principal Coordinator 
6 March 2020 
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INTENTION TO PARTICIPATE 
 
 I do wish my child to participate in this activity (please complete permission note below) 
 
  
 My child ______________________________ of class _______ WILL NOT be participating in this activity because 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

DEPOSIT AND PERMISSION NOTE – YEAR 6 CAMP – CANBERRA  
 

                                  Please return to the front office to secure your place – first 60 students only 
 
 

I give permission for my child of class to attend the Year 6 

camp to Canberra from Monday 29 June to Wednesday 1 July 2020. 

I understand travel will be by coach. 

Enclosed is: 
 

[    ] $100 deposit – I understand the balance of $265 MUST be paid by 5 June 2020 
 
[    ] $365 the full amount 

 
 
 
Signed: Date:    
              Parent Signature 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


